
 
 

Dear All, 31.01.2017. Budapest 

 

We are glad to inform you our new elected board decided about the name change of AVICOM.  

Mrs. Suay Aksoy, President of ICOM concerning the approval by ICOM’s Executive Board of AVICOM’s 

name change let us know our new name from 2017 is: 

AVICOM, ICOM International Committee for Audiovisual, New Technologies and Social Media. 

We are also very happy to report the last year developed online platform faimpavicom.org was 

succesfully tested and we plan to develop more updates this year. The competition for 2017 is open from 

16 January 2017 and we can call all the ICOM members to apply for our competition with a new cheaper 

application fee categorised by countries. 

 

 


